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Week beginning 15th September
English
In English this week we will begin an adventure around the world finding out about and listening to stories from other cultures. When reading the stories we will discuss the main events, settings and characters. We will use a lot of role play to help characters make choices and predict what other characters might do.  Do you have any stories at home from other cultures? Please bring them in so we can share them with the class.
Maths
In maths we will be continuing to compare and order numbers. Can you put a group of numbers in order from smallest to largest? We will also be looking at time and how counting in 5s links to the clock face as well as how our day is sequenced. Could you keep a record of what you do on a day at the weekend? What time do you get up? Have lunch?  You can draw pictures and ask an adult to help you tell the time.
Topic

This week we will be looking at maps in preparation for our exciting topic - Explorers and Pirates! We will be learning that the world is made up of different continents and seas and trying to learn some of their names. We will also find the UK on a world map. Please talk to your parents about where you have been and if you have a postcard or a picture you have drawn of your holiday please bring it in to share with the class. 
Other Notes
Please check our class blog to find out what is going on in class.
Please bring in empty yoghurt pots for a science lesson later in the half term.
If you do some homework at home please bring it in to share and we can put it on the working wall.

Thank you,
Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
